
My name is Janice Cunningham and have been an Esthetician for over twenty years. I am opposed to this bill because you will be 
taking away my lovely hood and I will no longer be able to make a living. What you are opposing to take away are things I have 
been doing my entire career. Led light therapy, brow tinting , chemical peels, Dermaplane, and micro needling. I have worked for a 
plastic surgeon for the past seven years and due to COVID recently started my own business. Why would you take away what I 
have been doing for the past twenty years? This is obscene! The woman that is on the board is also the owner of the advanced 
esthetic school in town. This is highly unethical. Please do not take away my lively hood and make my family starve.
Thank you,
Janice Cunningham


